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To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)[sgrant@dccouncil.us]
From: Donald MacCord

Sent: Mon 4/4/2016 6:18:56 PM (UTC)

Subject: Re: John Evans

Schannette,

I hope you are doing well and I know this week is a crazy week with the budget. Let me know a good time to give you a call
and we can talk about John Evans interning with Digi. Also I have a few extra seats for Thursday’s National’s opening game
and if you and Jack would like to come that would be great or if you have folks you would like to share the tickets with that
would be great as well. Please let me know as soon as possible on both fonts.

Warmest Regards,

Donald MacCord
Founder and Principal
Digi Outdoor Media Inc
812 6th Street, NE
Washington, DC
206.715.0565

On Fri, Mar 11, 2016 at 10:20 AM, Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL) <sgrant@dccouncil.us> wrote:

Happy Friday!

I hope you are doing well. Please give me a call regarding Jack’s son potentially doing an internship/working with you
this summer. I can be reached directly at 202.724.8017.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Schannette

Schannette L. Grant

Chief of Staff

Office of The Honorable Jack Evans

Councilmember, Ward 2

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 106

Washington, DC 20004

202.724.8058

202.724.6193 fax RECORD - 0001543

www.jackevans.org
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